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Limassol, Cyprus – 14 October 2022 – Reference is made to the announcement from the Green Energy Group (Seabird

Exploration Plc) (the “Company”) 13 October 2022. Following the approval of the Prospectus related to the Subsequent

Offering and listing of the shares issued in the Private Placement on 28 July 2022, the GEGR shares currently trading on N-

OTC will be delisted and the last day of trading for GEGR shares are today, 14 October 2022.
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